
James Jang 
 

It is critical for our city's future that this cleanup is analyzed and conducted properly. I am
requesting a public hearing as well as an extension of the public comment period for:

GEORGIA PACIFIC CONSUMER PRODUCTS
https://apps.ecology.wa.gov/gsp/Sitepage.aspx?csid=15156

Respectfully,

James Jang
3664 NE Pioneer St, Camas, WA 98607
engineer.noco@gmail.com


